
                
 

                                                                                          

 

    

                  
                 

 

                   

 

April  News 

Miss Tammy, Miss Morgan, Miss Diamond 

This Month 
 This month, the children will be learning 
about the five senses and learning about our 
bodies. Later in the month, we will be learning 
about trees. We are going to be doing some 
nature walks and looking for more colors on the 
trees as it starts to warm up! 

 Our art walk is on April 11th at the 
Family Center! This year we did things a bit 
different and instead of choosing a more 
traditional artist we chose illustrators from 
different children’s books. The illustrator that 
our classroom got is LeUyen Pham. The book we 
are pulling ideas from is Bear Came Along. 
Make sure you stop by to check out your child’s 
work!  

Reminder: Please send an extra change of 
clothes in your child’s bag! 

   Important Date 
3/25 - 4/1  No School/ Spring Break 

4/2 - Class Resumes 

4/8 – Music Monday 

4/9 – Tasty Tuesday 

4/10 - Work Together Wednesday 

4/11 – Artsy Thursday/ Art Walk 5:00 p.m. to 
6:00 p.m. @ the Family Center 

4/12 – No School/ Professional Development 
Day 

4/18 - Parent Committee 5:30 p.m. @ the 
Family Center 

4/22 – Earth Day  

4/23 – Policy Council 5:30 @ the Family Center 

 

               
                                                

 

 

 

Pyramid Model News 
        This month, we are continuing to work on friendship skills. The children will be learning how to better join play 
groups and to ask for a turn instead of taking a toy from their friends. We will be reading books about sharing and having 
the children buddy up more often during small groups. The art project for the Art Walk will involve a lot of teamwork as 
well! The kids will have to work together to recreate a scene from the book. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


